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SCHEDULE—continued.

No. of
Order. Date of Order. Description of Premises.

2248

2262

2268

2283

2319

2368

1924.

1st January

1st January

2nd January

3rd January

4th January

8th January

2383 i 9th January

2408 10th January

2418 ! llth January

2448

2548

2550

14th January

21st January

22nd January

1. The land and buildings known as Broom Hill Farm, in the
occupation of Frank Dodd, in the parish of Great.Barrow,
in the administrative county of Chester.

2. The grass field known as Saighton Ley Field, in the joint
occupation of Henry Williams and Mrs. Elizabeth Phillips,
in the parish of Saighton, in the administrative county of
Chester.

1. The buildings and the farm lands known as Faddiley
Lodge, in the occupation of Samuel Holland, in the parish
of Acton, in the administrative county of Chester.

2. The fields known as The Seven Acre Field, The Five Acre
Field, and The Fourteen Acre Field, at Mill Farm, in the
occupation of Daniel Kemp, in the parish of Burton, in the
administrative county of Chester.

1. The fields known as Calverscroft Field and Hollinhill
Field, together with the shed situated thereon, in the
occupation of Alfred Reece, in the parish of Tarvin, in
the administrative county of Chester.

2. The two fields known as The Sheaf Fields, together with
the shed situated thereon, in Stapleford Lane, in the
occupation of James Henry Lee, in the parish of Tarvin,
in the administrative county of Chester.

The land and buildings known as Cross Lane Farm, in the
occupation of Walter Williams, in the parish of Tarviu,
in the administrative county of Chester.

The field known as Sixteen Acre Field, on the Tarvin Road at
Vicars Cross, in the occupation of James Holland, in the
parish of Christleton, in the administrative county of
Chester.

The field known as Hockenhull Field, in the occupation of
Wilfred Lightfoot, in the parish of Tarvin, in the adminis-
trative county of Chester.

The field known as Binfield Looms, in the occupation of the
Duke of Westminster, in the parish of Aldford, in the
administrative county of Chester.

The land and buildings known as Park House Farm, in the
occupation of Mrs. Minnie F. Dodd, in the parish of
Tarporley, in the administrative county of Chester.

The land and buildings known as Long Green Farm, in the
occupation of Messrs. Hugh Challinor and Company, in the
parish of Great Barrow, in the administrative county of
Chester.

1. The buildings and the yard known as Church Farm,
together with the field known as Green Field adjoining
thereto, in the occupation of Frank V. Cooke, in the parish
of Backford, in the administrative county of Chester.

2. The farmstead at Old Moss, in the occupation of Thomas
Henry Vernon, in the parish of Tarvin, in the adminis-
trative county of Chester.

The fields known as Gorsthills Fields, in the occupation of
Harry John Stretch, in the parish of Eastham, in the
administrative county of Chester.

1. The farm lands and buildings known as Glebe Farm, in the
occupation of Charles Dodd, in the parish of Malpas, in the
administrative county of Chester.

2. All those fields and farm premises known as Ridley Hill
Farm, in the occupation of William Twiss, in the parish of
Ridley, in the administrative county of Chester.


